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I oppose changing “vote by mail”.  We are senior citizens that have been voting by 

mail in Oregon for many years.  We are not always in Oregon when it is time to vote 

and we have our mail forwarded to us.  We are then able to receive our ballots, vote 

our conscious and put our ballots in the mail.  Simple and secure.  If our system isn’t 

broken, and it isn’t, then leave it alone.  Save “Vote By Mail”!!!!! 


